
WORLDWIDE RELIEF ALLIANCE 
“Have a clear picture of what you want out of life 

and what you plan to give back in return.” 

 
WWRA (worldwidereliefalliance.com, Pomona, NY) a nonprofit is now collecting donations for 

the Hurricane Joaquin flood victims in Columbia County, South Carolina.  We spoke with South 

Carolina’s Director of Emergency Management and they have listed the following items as 

priority needs: 

1. Cleaning Supplies  6. Detergents 

2. Trash Bags   7. Diapers and Baby Products 

3. Rubber gloves   8. Paper plates, bowls, utensils 

4. Water    9. Paper towels and toilet paper 

5. Canned Foods 

WWRA is mobilizing a team of volunteers to transport the goods directly to the Command 

Center in Columbia, SC, and to aide in the cleanup efforts that are going on down there.   

SOMS 8th Grade students Jeannie Granahan and Alex Poppe are organizing a drive to assist the 

efforts of WWRA, with the help of SOMS. 

      **We will have collection boxes available in the lobby of the school on 
          Tuesday November 3, 2015, Election Day, from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.   
          Please give what you can. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity.  Any questions or to arrange a pickup of donations, 

please text or call Pam Poppe at (845) 558-4311, or Heather Connelly at (845)641-5002. For 

larger donations, please call WWRA Director-Dave Madden (845 ) 659-4778. 


